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I oppose repealing Oregon's long standing system of voting by mail.   

 

Voting should be as convenient as possible for all citizens. Convenience encourages 

participation. Those that wish to repeal vote by mail understand this. It is a clear effort 

to suppress the voice of the people.  

 

I believe the root of SB 210 stems from the "Big Lie", the false claim that the 2020 

election was stolen.  A lie that has been repeated so often that it is actually believed 

by those who tell it. They are the ones pushing this ridiculous bill for which it's 

reasoning has no basis in fact. 

 

Trump and the members of his administration used vote by mail and then had the 

audacity to criticize the method. Since the 2020 and 2024 elections both included the 

vote by mail method, using Republican logic, the 2024 election must have also been 

stolen. Perhaps we need a recount? 


